Recently, Georgia PTA rolled out a new membership management and communication tool called MemberHub. Designed and built by people with PTA experience, MemberHub allows local units to create a membership list seamlessly, and it facilitates both broad (to everyone) and focused (to small groups) communication through the use of hubs. MemberHub is secure, easy to set up, and flexible. Local units decide what hubs to set up and how to use them. 

To facilitate use of MemberHub within the local units in your district, we are asking that the following domains be added as approved so that they are not blocked by any firewalls:

*.memberhub.com
*.memberhub.store

This will allow the local unit volunteers to have access to MemberHub data within their school buildings. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the Georgia PTA Membership Chair, Susan Honea, at membership@georgiapta.org, or to me directly. 

Thank you for your consideration!

